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Dear Mr. Huerta,

The proposed trio of high-rise, etc., is a terrible idea.

I will never go into Hollywood. Currently, I frequent the Egyptian Theatre, the Pantages and the ArcLight Cinemas, not to
mention Hollywood & Highland, The El Capitan and Catalina (Bar & Grille) Jazz Club.  That will all end.

And I am not alone.  A lot of my friends vociferously agree that this is a terrible idea.

Good for construction companies and construction workers but not for people that want to enjoy coming into Hollywood.

The terrific, already awful will be unimaginably magnified.

Please reconsider.

Sincerely,

Ms. Micki Sackler


